
 
    

Many Hearts, One Accord 

 
Archdiocese of Birmingham 

St. Mary’s Catholic Academy 
Principal:  Mrs S Rathbone BA (Hons) NPQH,  

Ford Green Road, Norton-le-Moors, Stoke on Trent,  ST6 8EZ 
Telephone 01782 234820  

Email:  office@stmarysnewman.co.uk   

www. www.stmarysstoke.co.uk. 

 

 

 

Thursday, 21st December 2023 

 

Dear parents, 

 

Year 6 SAT’s Wednesday 17th January 2024 

 

A SAT’s information evening will take place on Wednesday 17th January at 5pm. I do urge you to come 

along so the process of assessment can be fully explained to you, so you are in the best position to 

support your child. Please complete and return the reply slip as soon as possible. 

 

Should you have any questions regarding the homework or SAT’s evening, please do not hesitate to 

make an appointment to see Mr Spencer or myself. 

 

As always, thank you for your continued support. 

 

Mrs S Rathbone 

 

Principal 

 

 

Year 6 SAT’s Wednesday 17th January 2024 

 

 

I ___________________________will be attending the SAT’s information evening on Wednesday 

17th January 2024 at 5pm. 

 

 

Signed____________________________ Date______________________ 
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